
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 
 
Sealed proposals will be received until 2:00 pm pm on June 24, 2014, in the Facilities Management 
Division of the North Carolina Department of Transportation Offices located at 1 South Wilmington 
Street, Raleigh, NC 27601 for the construction of the NCDOT Westgate Road Modular Site 
including site preparation for modular units, placement of modular units, access drives, parking lot 
and full water, sewer and electrical service connections including a 2” PVC water tap and service, a 
4” sewer service, electrical service and panel and associated stormwater and drainage 
improvements known as the plans entitled.  The project will be bid and contracted as a Single Prime 
contract. 
 

Westgate Road Modular Site — Site/Civil 
SCO ID #12-09486-01A 

 
at which time and place bids will be opened and read. All bids should be accompanied with the 
following: 
 

a. The latest financial statement showing assets and liabilities of the company 
b. A list of completed projects of similar size with references 
c. A list of all completed and ongoing projects of the last three years with Owner contacts 
d. Permanent name and address of place of business 
e. The number of regular employees of the organization and length of time the organization 

has been in business under present name 
 
 
Complete plans and specifications for this project can be obtained from Mr. Mark D. Gibson at (919) 
707-4550 or mdgibson1@ncdot.gov during normal office hours after June 1, 2014.  The cost of the 
plans is $100.00 plus sales tax.  Digital documents will also be available in the plan rooms of 
theAssociated General Contractors, Carolinas Branch, Raleigh (919) 781-3270 
(mgilchrist@carolinasagc.org); in the North Carolina office of McGraw-Hill Dodge Corporation(704) 
599-9461 (dodge_document_ca@mcgraw-hill.com); in the Eastern Regional Office of Reed 
Construction Data in Norcross, GA (800) 424-3996 (docprocessing@reedbusiness.com); in Minority 
Plan Rooms in: NCIMED 5800 Farrington Place Raleigh, NC 27609 (919) 956-8889 
(crcnc@ncimed.com); and the Hispanic Contractors Association of the Carolinas in Raleigh (877) 
227-1680 (HCAcarolinas@isqft.com). 

 
The State reserves the unqualified right to reject any and all proposals. 
 
 
Owner: 
Priscilla T. Williams, PE, Director 
Facilities Management Division, NCDOT 
1 South Wilmington Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27601 
(919) 707-4540 




